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PARENT NIGHT… 

This year we will not be 

having our traditional 

Parent’s Only information 

nights.  Instead you will be 

receiving a link in an email to 

our Youtube channel to watch 

a video of the Parent Night 

information.  It is very 

important that everyone take 

time to view the 30 minute 

video.  It will address many 

subjects that you will need to 

know about the upcoming 

school year.  Any questions 

that you may have can be 

answered at Open House or 

please call us @ 

260.338.1121. 

Masks 

The 3-5 yr old Preschool 

students will be required to 

bring a labeled mask in a 

clean ziplock bag each day.  

These will be worn during 

times that we are unable to 

socially distance.  We would 

also recommend that you 

attach their mask to a lanyard 

so that it stays connected to 

its owner while being worn.  

The mask will be stored in a 

container (we will sanitize 

each night) and kept in their 

cubbie when not being worn.  

They will be returned home in 

the ziplock bag each day 

unless it was not worn. 

OPEN HOUSE 

Open House Night will be on 
Thursday, September 3.  Each 
teacher will be sending out a 
Sign-up Genius email  for you 
to pick a time to meet the 
teacher, bring in your school 
supplies and help ease the 
anxiety.  We are limiting the 
amount of people that will be 
in the building at one time, so 
we ask that each family respect 
their allotted time.  Masks 
must be worn while visiting.  
The Director and Office 
Manager will be available to 
take any questions and 
paperwork. Bring your child’s 
birth certificate, immunization 
record and any paperwork   
you have signed and             
filled out.    

We are so happy to have your child(ren) as part of 

our school family.  While this year will most 

certainly be unique, we are going to make the most 

of it. We have spent the summer fine tuning our 

return to school plans and we are ready to go! 

Unfortunately, this year we have had to make 

many changes to our program.  That includes our 

Parent meetings and our Open House night.  See 

the information below with regards to how we will 

be conducting those information nights.  You will 

be receiving many emails over the next two weeks 

that will contain links to videos and signups, enrollment forms, and handbooks.  Please make 

sure you read this information! 

          

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With this letter you will also find our School Supply list, School Calendar, and our COVID-19 operations 

manual.  Please note that the School Calendar and its events are subject to change and we ask that you 

read the COVID-19 manual so you are aware of our many changes and procedures for this school year.  

Your child’s classroom teacher will be sending you an email soon with their Sign-up genius link for Open 

House.  Please call us with any questions.  Looking forward to seeing you soon!  


